
From: Brandie Knazze <Brandie.Knazze@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 2:35 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Frankie Shipman-Amuwo <Frankie.Shipman@cityofchicago.org>; Maura McCauley 

<Maura.McCauley@cityofchicago.org>; Jonathan Ernst <Jonathan.Ernst@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: FW: Civic Luncheon Invitation 

Importance: High 

  

Dear Steve, 

  

Please note that on May 16th, Jonathan Ernst, Maura McCauley, Frankie Shipman Amuwo and I 

attended The Salvation Army’s Civic Luncheon at Navy Pier aas their guest. 

  

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

  

  

Brandie V. Knazze, Commissioner 

Department of Family and Support Services 

1615 W. Chicago Avenue – 5th Floor 

Chicago, IL  60622 

Office: 312-743-0100 

brandie.knazze@cityofchicago.org 

  

 

  

  

  

  

From: Alisa Rodriguez <Alisa.Rodriguez@usc.salvationarmy.org> 

Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 3:25 PM 

To: Brandie Knazze <Brandie.Knazze@cityofchicago.org>; Jonathan Ernst 

<Jonathan.Ernst@cityofchicago.org>; Maura McCauley <Maura.McCauley@cityofchicago.org>; Frankie 
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Shipman-Amuwo <Frankie.Shipman@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Civic Luncheon Invitation 

Importance: High 

  

  

DFSS Family, 

  

We are excited to share that The Salvation Army’s Annual Civic Luncheon is scheduled for Thursday, 

May 16th, 2024, and we will once again be gathering at the beautiful Navy Pier Aon Grand 

Ballroom.  Our keynote speaker this year will be actor, author, and athlete, Terry Crews!  The program 

and lunch will be from 11:15AM to 1:00PM.  

  

The event honors philanthropist and a partner organization that has exemplified the spirit of The 

Salvation Army's mission.  Proceeds from the Civic Luncheon provide needed resources that support 

The Salvation Army's assistance programs, including homelessness, hunger, violence, substance abuse, 

early education, disasters, and human trafficking.  

  

I would like to personally invite you to be our/my guest at this year’s event.  If you are able to attend 

please let me know no later than April 22, 2024. 

  

Looking forward to seeing you all! 

  

Thank you, 

  

Alisa S. Rodriguez | Social Services Director 

The Salvation Army North and Central Illinois Division | Chicago Area Command 

5040 N Pulaski Rd, Chicago, IL 60630 

Office: 773-205-3367 | Mobile: 773-815-2236 
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